
-----Original Message----- 
From: Griffis, Bob [mailto:bob.griffis@shawgrp.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 03, 2007 6:04 PM 
To: owensk@saic.com 
Cc: Gerald O' Leary; mshepard@lanl.gov; Laura J. Tryboski; Voss, Heather; jnisengard@lanl.gov 
Subject: LANL Shipped Volumes by Year 
  
Kirk, 
  
In response to your telephone call yesterday, I have assembled the following. 
  
I reported to Jennifer Nisengard that LANL had shipped a total 1,006 m3 of TRU waste to WIPP 
through the end of FY06.  The annual breakdown of this volume is: 
  
FY99    21 m3 
FY00    0 
FY01    13 
FY02    1 
FY03    283 
FY04    0 
FY05    165 
FY06    523 
            1,006 m3 
  
  
  
Bob Griffis 
Project Engineer 
Shaw Environmental & Infrastructure 
335 Central Park Square 
Los Alamos, NM 87544 
505.661.5273 direct 
505.661.5222 fax 
www.shawgrp.com 
  
  


